
ST. VALENTINE’S PAPER CHASE - 2017

1. Go in the menu on top to “where we are” and follow the link. The page with the
interactive world map appears. Spend a few minutes to find out where Lay Salvatorians
are today. Are you ok with the entries? If you discover a wrong entry, send a short
email about it to office@laysalvatorians.org, please.

2. Ok let’s start on the website of the ICDS. On the left side you can see the latest news.
Follow the link (2 links!) to the December 2016 issue of the prayer chain, please. There
go down to the prayer: “Confession of faith”. It’s in Dutch and in English. Write down
the line “I believe in Jesus Christ” – but in Dutch, please.
On the same page above you will find an initiative for a prayer for peace. Tell us on
which day of every week this prayer takes place and where?

3. Go up to the menu on the top again and go to “About us”, please. On this page you will
find a picture with silhouttes. There is a number of persons which are representing the
number of units who are founding the ICDS in 2003. How much do you find there?

4. Back to the menu and the ICDS starting page. If you go down you find links to some
units on the left side. Follow the link to Poland, please. On this page you will find a
picture (of course beside others!) of an East European traditional sweet. What is it?

5. After this sweet support we go to a much more difficult destination: Our ICDS forum. I
hope you find it. - Very easy: choose “forum” from the menu at the ICDS starting page.

6. Welcome to our ICDS forum. Have a look and take an overview. You will discover five
main sections:

1. Global

2. Materials

3. Commissions&Workgroups

4. Themes

5. Support/Technical help

In each section you find several topics. How many are there in the three middle ones.
You should get 3 numbers.

7. Ok – go to the topic “Activities” now, please. On the following window you will find
“Common activities” – follow this link. Now you find three topics there. On this place
your unit can offer something to other units or ask for something from other units. This
place is good to knoe for the furture – wouldn’t you agree?

8. A little bit down is a link called “Return to Board index” – follow this, please.

9. You are on the index page of the forum again. If you want to work more with the
forum you have to register yourself, please. This is possible by the “Register” button. If
you are registered already you can choose the “Login” button. If something is unclear
or you have any troubles, tell us, please – we will help you asap.

10. If you push with the courser on the globe on the top you will come back to the ICDS
webpage.



11. In conclusion we invite you to a side step to the Austrian webpage. When you look
closely, you will discover a section of a famous fresco. Do you know where this fresco
can be found in original?

12. Thank you for your participation. Send a short email with your results to our team 
office@laysalvatorians.org, please. If you agree, we will publish your first name and your
unit (country) on one of our coming UPDATE postings.
Have you sent already some Valentine’s Day greetings to someone you know/ or don’t
know in the Salvatorian family? – No? – So hurry up, ask your unit leadership team
about some known email addresses from other units and send a message. Maybe there
will grow up an interesting email friendship – who knows?


